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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Farris, Todd
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 9:25 AM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Spencer, Tearman
Cc: Jackson, Celia; Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira; Lee, Chris
Subject: RE: Inquiry after two ordinances

Jim, both are legal and enforceable. 
 
Todd. 
 
Todd Farris 
Deputy City Attorney 
Office of the City Attorney 
841 N. Broadway Street, 10th Floor 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
Direct Dial--414-286-2669 
Fax—414-286-3967 
tfarris@milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:47 AM 
To: Spencer, Tearman <tspencer@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Jackson, Celia <cmjacks@milwaukee.gov>; Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>; Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira 
<Y.Melendez-Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov>; Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Inquiry after two ordinances 
 
Good Morning, 
 
With Council approaching tomorrow, I wanted to follow up on the two attached ordinances to 
see whether your office had had a chance to review them for legality and enforceability? 
 
Questions, &c., of me, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jim 
 


